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“The Lord is my Shepherd” - John 10:11

Calendar of Events
Saturday, February 9
-PeeWee Boys Basketball 8:00- 
 9:30am

-Boys A Basketball GSLS vs  
 Wohl 9:30am

-Boys A Basketball GSLS vs CCLS 
  Noon

Sunday, February 10
-Christ’s Kids Choir 8:00am

-Cherub Choir 10:30am 
 

Monday, February 11
-$1 Mystery Bottoms Day

-Scrip Orders due  9:00am

-Board Meeting 7:00pm 
 

Thursday, February 14
-Chapel 8:25am
 

-Valentine Parties ECC - Grade 8

-Girls C Basketball at Zion  
  Staunton Tournament 4:30pm 
 

 

Charger Headlines...

MONDAY - $1 MYSTERY BOTTOMS DAY 
On Monday, February 11th, we will once again have “$1 Mystery Bottoms 
Day” to help raise funds for the GSLS Trivia Night.  If you would like to par-
ticipate, bring your dollar and give it to the homeroom teacher that day.   
On “$1 Mystery Bottoms Day”, you may wear GSLS Spirit Wear top.  
 
Talent Show 
The GSLS talent show is scheduled for Tuesday, March 12th and we are 
looking for participants for the 2019 show!  
The Talent Show form is attached and also 
available in the school office .  Complete 
the form and return it to your homeroom 
teacher by Monday, February 11th.   
No late forms will be acepted.  If you should 
have any questions, please contact:
Mrs. Daniels or Mrs. Maske. 

Prospective Student Open House 
Good Shepherd Lutheran School announces that it will hold open houses on 
Sunday, February 24th, and March 24th from 1-3 pm. These events will  
focus on touring the facility, meeting with the teachers. This would be a 
great time for families to find out about a Christian education.  Invite your 
friends/neighbors to attend this Open House to help promote the 2019-20 
school year.

Uniform Resale Shop  
Thank you to everyone who donated clothing, worked, and shopped at the 
Standardized Dress Re-Sale Shop.  Thank you to Brittany R. for heading this 
year’s event and all the volunteers who assisted. This year’s sale was anoth-
er great success due to everyone’s generosity!   

Amazon Smile
Did you know that your Amazon purchases could benefit Good Shepherd 
School? It’s a win/win!!!  When you go to shop at Amazon through their 
smile.amazon page, make sure to select Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 
and School (Collinsville, IL). 

Auction Basket Drive 
It is not too late to bring in your Auction Basket “themed items” to your 
homeroom teacher.  Your Auction Basket participation is greatly appreci-
ated!

For more information:
gslcs.org/calendars

All School Newsletter

http://gslcs.org/calendars


Charger Headlines Continued...
Something to Consider...
 
          When We’re Afraid.....
  When bad things happen, it’s understand-
able that we might feel afraid. In fact, it’s 
good to be afraid if our fears keep us from 
behaving foolishly. When our troubles or the 
world’s troubles leave us fearful, we should 
discuss our concerns with the people who 
love and care for us. Parents and grandpar-
ents can help us understand our fears, and 
they can help us feel better. That’s why we 
need to talk with them.
  We should also discuss our worries with 
our Heavenly Father. God is always ready to 
hear our prayers, and He can give us com-
fort when we feel afraid. Whenever we’re 
uncertain about what lies ahead, we can 
share our concerns with God and we should.
  It’s okay to be afraid, all of us are fearful 
from time to time. And it’s good to know 
that we can talk about our fears with loved 
ones and with God. When we do, we’ll 
discover that fear lasts for a little while, but 
love lasts forever.
   Don’t be afraid, because the Lord your 
God will be with you everywhere you go. – 
Joshua 1:9 

Robert Mayhew, Principal

In Our Prayers This Week 
Each week this school year, the 
faculty will be praying for the 
school families. Please remember 
these and others in your prayers.  
The families of: Prabhgun K., 
Meghan M., Ansley M., Hunter S.
Noah W., Jack Z.

The purpose of Good Shepherd Lutheran School is to provide each student with a quality Christian Educa-
tion.  We recognize that this begins with the premise that Jesus Christ is our Lord and Savior and in Him

we have eternal life.  The curriculum and all activities are developed around this premise.

Trivia Night
Don’t forget to turn in table forms...Trivia Night, February 23rd, is 
under one month away now and spaces will fill up fast!  
Please join us for a fun adult evening and be sure to come represent-
ing you favorite movie or movie character!   
Cash prizes for trivia winners, prizes for best costume, and best table 
decor. 
We will have games and a chance to win a fun prize.
Teams are welcome to bring treats to share with your table, see the 
attached reservation form to pre-order Marco’s Pizza, or fresh pop-
corn.  Doors open at 6:00pm and Trivia begins promptly at 7:00pm in 
the Madison County Fireman’s Hall in Collinsville, IL.

 
Attention Families of 8th Graders! 
If you have a student who will be attending MELHS, you can earn tui-
tion credit by purchasing scrip through our Charger Bucks program at 
Good Shepherd.  The ordering process is the same and your tuition 
credits will be posted to your MELHS account.

Charger Bucks
Scrip Weekly orders will be processed on Monday, February 11, & 25, 
March 4, 18, & 25. The green order sheets need to be turned in to 
the school office by 9:00am on Mondays to be processed that week. 
Walk-up sales will be after school on Fridays and will continue on 
Sunday mornings between services.  
Questions, please contact the school office 344-3153. Tell your family 
& friends about this program - anyone may participate!



 
Parking Lot Reminders 
The safety of your child is the most important thing 
and not, can I get out of here in a hurry!  
As a reminder to all drivers and people walking in 
the parking lots….. 
*Use the crosswalk and don’t just walk across with 
  out looking first! Beware of cars backing out, don’t 
  just walk behind them, they may not see you.  
*Please drive slowly when arriving and departing  
  It is important as a driver, be aware that children/ 
  parents are walking in the parking lot.  
*Please, no cell phone usage during arrivals and  
  dismissals.   
*Those students in Kindergarten and ECC, plus  
   siblings use the lower drop off and pick up doors. 
*Parents, if you have students in 1st grade and up 
  use the main doors for drop off and pick up.  
*Upper parking lot, drivers use the main drop off 
  “yellow line” as a quick way to drop off. Other-   
   wise, use the J—curve and students can then use 
   the crosswalk. 
Thank  you for your cooperation.   
Questions are always welcome.   Mr. Mayhew. 

Homeroom Auction Basket Themes  
3 year old Preschool: Art Club (arts and crafts)
4 year old Preschool: Friends of Animals Club  (anything pet related)
Kindergarten: Future Builders Club  
(any type of building blocks, Legos, K’Nex, etc)
1st Grade: Gamers Club (games and puzzles)
2nd Grade: Science Club (anything science related: books, experiment kits, 
slime kit, etc)
3rd Grade: Adventure Club (any kind of camping
equipment, hiking supplies, etc)
4th Grade: Drama Club (for the movie lovers)
5th Grade: Sports and Rec Club (anything sports related: footballs, basketballs, jump ropes,
sporting goods, bleacher seat cushions, etc)
6th Grade: Community Club (gift cards to your favorite local restaurants, shops, etc.)
Mr. Rinker’s Homeroom: Gardening Club (gardening gloves, knee pads, pots, seeds, potting soil, etc)
Mrs. Hasamear’s Homeroom: Home-ec Club (baking and cooking gear, recipe books, cooking utensils, 
etc) 

Charger Headlines Continued...

GSLS Sportswear Available for Purchase 
Stop by the school office to see the variety of GSLS 
sportswear available for purchase.  We have a limited 
supply of styles and sizes. These items may be pur-
chased by cash or check.  Thank you for your support 
in making this a great school.

RECYCLE - USAgain 
Go through your closet and bag up all clothing, shoes 
and household textiles like sheets, drapes, towels, 
etc. that you no longer 
use.  Clothing, footwear, 
accessories and linens of 
all styles, sizes and colors 
are acceptable.  Put them 
in a bag and tie it up.  
Bring your bagged items 
and drop them off at the 
green and white USAgain 
bin located on the GSLS 
parking lot.   
Celebrate your good environment deed!



Good Shepherd Lutheran School 
 

Talent Show 2019 
 
This year’s talent show will review the talent of individual students, groups of 
students, or family acts. (Parents are invited to participate with their child/ren.)   
 

All students and faculty members are invited to participate. 
 
The talent show will be Tuesday, March 12th, 2019 at 7:00 P.M.  
 
Auditions will be held Tuesday and Wednesday, February 19th and 20th (if needed) 
from 3:15 P.M. to 4:30 P.M.  We will be assigning audition dates.   ALL ACTS 
SHOULD BE PRESENTED JUST AS THEY WILL BE PERFORMED ON THE 
NIGHT OF THE TALENT SHOW. IF YOU ARE NOT PREPARED TO 
PERFORM YOUR ACT JUST AS IT WILL BE PERFORMED ON THE 
NIGHT OF THE TALENT SHOW, PLEASE SAVE YOUR ACT, AND 

AUDITION NEXT YEAR.  
 
If you have a preference for either Tuesday or Wednesday, please indicate below.  Please 
contact Mrs. Daniels or Mrs. Maske with any questions or concerns you may have. 
  
GUIDELINES: 
 There will be a 3-minute time limit for each performance.  (Some performances may, by their very 

nature, be much shorter than a full 3-minute slot.)   
 A student may participate in one performance only (individual or group). 
 All acts must exemplify the standards of Good Shepherd Lutheran School. (This includes      

    musical selection and manner of dress.) 
 Each act will be required to audition.  Bring sheet music, CD, and a copy of the lyrics.   

     (The Internet provides sites for hard-to-find lyrics.) 
 Each person auditioning must turn in a permission slip signed by a parent/guardian. 
 
There will be a dress rehearsal on Monday, March 11th, beginning at 3:15 P.M.  
 
Please complete the following information as it should appear in the program and return 
the bottom portion of this slip to your homeroom teacher by Monday, February 11th. 

NO LATE FORMS WILL BE ACCEPTED! 
 

 
 
 

I would prefer to audition on _____Tuesday, February 19th, or ____Wednesday, February 20th.  
 

 I am willing to audition on either date._______ 

 INDIVIDUAL              GROUP (Please list all participants):_________________________ 
 

Name_____________________________________ Phone #_____________________ Grade______________ 

Dance            Voice           Musical Instrument_________________ Other (juggling, mime, etc.)___________ 
 
Musical Selection (Title and Composer/Artist) 

 
 

___________________________________________________ 
 

Permission to perform: 
I am aware of my child’s intentions to perform in the GSLS Talent Show 2019 and will help my child prepare 
for his/her performance according to the guidelines outlined above.  I understand that the Talent Show 
Committee reserves the right to refuse my child’s act. 
 
 
 
 

 
Signature_______________________________  Relationship to the child_______________ Phone #_______________ 






